
 

March 22, 2020 – message to families  

Voicemail: 

Good evening, this is Everett Public Schools with an important update on free meals during the school 
closure. Due to physical distancing standards and the safety of our staff, food pick up locations have 
changed. 

Please visit our web site under district announcements and the "free meals during school closure" link 
for updated information. 

Email: 

Good evening,  

Monday, March 23 our free meal service will be limited while we rearrange our program to better 
practice physical distancing. Our goal is to make sure all children receive the nutrition they need, but we 
also want to make sure we are doing it in a safe manner. 

Meals will be available for pick up at: 

·         Evergreen Middle School | 11:15-11:45 a.m. 

·         Silver Lake Elementary School | 12-12:30 p.m. 

·         Hawthorne Elementary School | 11:45 a.m.-12:15 p.m.  

Starting Tuesday, March 24, meals will be provided at curbside at Hawthorne, Garfield, Lowell, 
Jefferson, Silver Lake and Cedar Wood elementaries and Evergreen Middle. Times will be updated 
Monday evening. 

Due to physical distancing standards, and for the safety of our staff, meals will no longer be delivered 
directly to homes. 

Thank you for your understanding as we make these necessary changes to keep everyone safe 


